
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[School District/School Name]  

[School Address]  

[City, State, Zip]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss the recent 

NWEA assessment results for my child, [Child's Name], who is in 

[Grade/Class] at [School Name].  

Upon reviewing the scores, I have noticed [specific observations about 

the results, e.g., strengths, areas for improvement]. I believe it is 

important to address these results to ensure that [Child's Name] receives 

the support they need to thrive academically.  

I would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you and [Child's Teacher 

or Counselor's Name] to discuss strategies and resources that could help 

[Child's Name] improve in the areas identified in the assessment. Please 

let me know your availability for a meeting.  

Thank you for your attention and support in this matter. I look forward 

to working together to help [Child's Name] succeed.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 


